
 

Prof. Gakuya receives “Jerry the manikin” from Dr. Mary Anne of Africa Network of Animal 

Welfare (ANAW). The Mannikin is available for use as part of alternatives to animal use in 

teaching of Veterinary Students. 

 

Prof. Gakuya testing the mannikin after receiving it at his office looking on is Dr. Marry 

Anne of ANAW.  


